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Radio Broadcast Completion - 2-28-19.pdf

Hi Merlin,
Attached is the radio broadcast information for the Sanford permit renewal

Thanks, Jeff

Jeff Curtis Sr. Environmental Compliance Mgr. | Safety-Kleen | A Clean Harbors Company

| Boynton Beach, FL | jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
561.600.3076 (0) | 561.523.4719 (c) | 561.731.1696 (f) | safety-kleen.com
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March 10, 2019

This hereby confirms that WORL-AM aired one commercial for the Safety Kleen Commercial Placement:

Station Weekday Adr Time: /! | Length | Ad-ID
—||022E
WORL-AM Thursday 1000200 AM 1:00| SKS_Dept of Enviro_60

With the following copy:

SEE ATTACHMENT

If any questions arise, | would be happy to answer them.

Christy Siron, Executive Assistant

0:407-618-1766
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Radio Announcement:

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection gives notice that it has determined to issue
an operating permit to Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. The permit authorizes Safety-Kleen Systems,
Inc. to operate a hazardous waste container storage unit, operate a hazardous waste tank unit and
implement corrective action requirements under the Department’s authorized program for the

federal Hazardous and Solid Waste Amendments (HSWA) at a facility located in Sanford.

A person who is substantially affected by the Department’s action may request a hearing in
accordance with Sections 120.569 and 120.57, Florida Statutes. Any person who opposes the
Department’s action may submit comments or request a public meeting. A request for a public
meeting is not equivalent to a petition for hearing. Comments are for non-binding consideration

only. Any request must be received by the Department within 45 days of this announcement.

For more information concerning requirements of the petitioning process and the necessary time
frames for filing a petition, submitting comments or requesting a public meeting, or obtaining a
copy of the permit, please contact the Office of General Counsel in Tallahassee at (850) 245-2242,

or 3900 Commonwealth Blvd, MS 35, Tallahassee, FL. 32399.

Mediation is not available in this proceeding.






